
SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
 

Attention Seniors! The deadline to upload your senior photos is Nov. 19th. See the SMHS senior page for direc-

tions. Questions? Stop by room 625.  

 

The yearbook is on sale for a limited time only until November 5th for $75. Then the price will go up! So get your 

yearbook now online at jostens.com or at the business office.   

 

Celebrate your friendships with a Yearbook Recognition Ad! Go to Jostens.com SMHS and put together your 

favorite photos of your friends, family, and anyone you believe deserves a shot-out this year! Stop by rm. 625 

with any questions.  

 

Hey Santa Maria High School students! Have you been looking for something to do at lunch? Tired of just walk-

ing around the entire lunch period? Well, join the counseling department, FCCLA, & GSA next week for minute 

to win it Wednesdays. All can participate and win great prizes! Come to the practice field November 3rd and 

participate in our first ever minute to win it Wednesday! 

  

The Teen’s closet is now open every Tuesday during lunch. Please stop today if you are in need of free clothing, 

backpacks or school supplies. The Teen’s closet is located behind the girls gym.  

 

CLUB INFORMATION  
 

Attention students and staff!  CEENI Club has prepared the following activities for Day of the Dead: Visit the ad-

ministration office to see the colorful altars created by SMHS students from October 28-November 5. 

Day of the Dead Rally: Join us today at the practice field during lunch time and enjoy music and games. We’ll 

have a costume contest with prizes for the best Catrín, Catrina, and makeup. 

 

The fellowship of Christian athletes, FCA, meets Today in room 352.  Come get some pizza and a good word.  

 

Attention Alpine Club students:  We will meet at lunch in room 640 today.  Attendance is mandatory for those 

who wish to attend our field trip this Sunday.   

 

Key Club meeting, Friday at lunch in room 355.  All are welcome.  Come find out the many community service 

opportunities available to you.  Also, please donate to our Frosty Winter campaign!  We are donating slightly 

used clothing to our local homeless shelter.  There are boxes in classrooms where you can place your donations 

or come to room 355 to donate.  

 

GSA Club will start meeting on Tuesdays, effective TODAY, Nov. 2! Join us TODAY at Ethel Pope during lunch. 
Bring your food and friends to this inclusive LGBTQIA+  club!   



COLLEGE AND CAREER  

 

SPORTS NEWS 

Softball practice 3:15. Check your Student email for more info. 

 

WEEK IN SPORTS 

Schedules are Tentative and are subject to change 

 


